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Britto, John

From: Valia <vkurliand@rogers.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 02, 2014 5:26 PM ITEM - J

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Britto, John

Subject: File Numbers: OP.13.013 and Z.13.036 File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of
Toronto

WE are against this project because schools will be over loaded students, there will be high traffic on Bathurst
street during the morning and evening rush ours which is when we are going to work. Our neighborhood is
only suitable for low building houses and not for high rise building. Also the environment and type of soil does
not permit high buildings in this area.

Thanks

Valentina kurliand
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